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Communiqué 
 

INVITATION TO BID FOR THE REPLACEMENT OF EXISTING 

DATA NETWORK AND PABX INFRASTRUCTURE 
 

 

The Bank of Mauritius (Bank) wishes to inform all eligible and qualified bidders that 

it is availing itself of paragraph 6 of the Invitation to Bid of 26 December 2013 to annul the 

above bidding exercise. 

 

 The Bank thanks all the bidders who have expressed an interest in the bidding 

exercise. 

  

 

 

Bank of Mauritius 

11 November 2014 
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